
Agenda Item 135 
 
Church Street Toilets 
The toilets are well used but require some refurbishment. There is resource for this in the 2022-2023 
budget 
 
It is proposed to: 

1. replace the female toilets floor with a suitable flooring to facilitate better cleaning including 
continuous skirting boarding. 

2. install wall covering to the entrance of the male toilet to match the wall covering inside the 
toilet block 

3. erect a notice to indicate that ‘The nearest toilet available is at the Archbishop’s Palace, 
behind the Minster, open 9.00am to 5.00pm daily’ so that on Sundays, when the Church St 
toilets are closed, visitors can find them 

 
Peter Harris Town Environment Committee Chair 

 


